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What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Public Hearing/Special Meeting June 27, 
2024 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Proposed Changes to zoning within the Residential Corridor 

Comments: 
I believe that that the four storey buildings allowance needs to be zoned separately and subject to planning 
permission as there are locations where this type of building would have a minimal impact on surrounding 
residences. However if this height of building is allowed anywhere in the rezoned areas, residents who own 
bungalows like mine could face a virtual 50 foot wall across the street from my residence. A two storey apartment 
building is acceptable in an older neighborhood characterized by small bungalows, four stories would destroy the 
surrounding area. There are areas where this type of building could be introduced with fewer negative effects such 
as the obsolete firehall on Taylor, across from libraries, parks or public/retail space with fewer residences, etc. 
I ask Council to please reconsider this provision. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




